
To whom it may concern,

We are writing to express support for a new Saturday Farmer's Market produced by Raul

Lopez at Good Roots Events. As residents and business owners in Carmel-by-the-Sea we

would welcome the Saturday market for our own enjoyment and to bring buzz and people to

town another day of the week.

Our kids love attending the Thursday Farmers Market - but most weeks they are in school.

Having a Saturday option would allow them to stroll through the market, help mama select

our produce and flowers for the week, and of course pick up a sweet treat.

As owners of Stationæry, a restaurant just down the street from the market, we love

Thursdays! It brings life and people to the area which benefits our business. We believe that

more opportunities to connect with the community, support local farmers and vendors, and be

outside is what Carmel-by-the-Sea should be supporting. A rising tide lifts all boats!

Carmel-by-the-Sea is a world class destination nestled near an agricultural hub that grows

some of the most incredible produce in the country. What an honor to be able to feature that

in town for the locals and guests alike!

We urge you to support the new Saturday Carmel-by-the-Sea Farmer's Market!

Our best,

Alissa & Anthony Carnazzo

S T A T I O N Æ R Y

831-250-7183

www.thestationaery.com

http://www.thestationaery.com/

